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Finding ofNo Significant Impact (FONSI) and Final Environmental Assessment (EA)
for the Proposed Town of Marana Regional Sports Complex

The Bureau of Reclamation has determined that construction and operation of the proposed
Marana Regional Sports Complex will not be a major Federal action significantly affecting the
quality of the human environment. A copy of the final EA and FONSI are provided on the
attached CD-R. These documents are also available at http://www.usbr.gov/lc/phoenix.

The draft EA was mailed to potentially affected or interested individuals and agencies for a
30-day public comment period on August 12,2008. News releases were sent to several major
news media outlets serving central and southern Arizona regarding the availability of the draft
EA. The draft EA was also available on Reclamation's Phoenix Area Office web site. One
respondent submitted written comments concerning the proposed project during the 30-day
public comment period. These comments and Reclamation's responses are included in Appendix
A of the final EA.

For further information, or to request additional copies of the final EAlFONSI, please contact
Mr. McGIothlen at jwmcglothlen@lc.usbr.gov, or by calling 623-773-6256.
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